
Standing Committee Notes
February 8, 2023

Co-Chair
Priscilla Sanchez-Silva chaired meeting.

TEK Curriculum for Violence Prevention.
Two lessons will be available for students as an Opt In process only.
One lesson will be built In-House.
Second lesson will be taught through the viewing of materials from a vendor such
Ransomed Life.

Possible rubric was developed by committee member to use as an evaluation tool of
Violence Prevention Program(s).

Two Rubrics were presented for review by SaHS Standing Committee.
6th Rubric Draft
HS Rubric Draft

Discussion of presented Rubrics for evaluation was conducted with changes and/or
additions being made to some categories.

A review plan for the use of material will wait until the Rubric model for Middle and High
School has been approved and finalized by members of the SaHS Standing Committee.

Rubric approval will occur online and final copy will be shared to be used in the next
step of the review plan.
An electronic rubric will be shared along with a link to the Ransomed Life presentation.
Rubric process will occur at home prior to next meeting.

Next meeting Sports Park
March 1 12-1:30pm


